
COMMANDING OFFICER
NAVAL AIR STATION

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78419

13 May 1980

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I was surprised to hear of your recent surgery. May

I say, in behalf of all the good people at the Naval

Air Station, that we wish you a rapid recovery and an

easy convalescence.
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